
From: Moulton, Pat [Pat.Moulton@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 11:04 AM 

To: Miller, Elizabeth; Bourgeois, Kiersten 

CC: Kunin, Lisa; Coriell, Scott 

Subject: RE: QC-VT draft KB.docx 

 

 
Liz, 
We will talk later this am, I have had great conversations with Tom and Betsy this morning, to continue 
the spirit of collaboration, we need to take more of an “we have these resources to augment the great 
work we are doing with Quebec. For example, this meeting today organized by the Lake Champlain 
Chamber helps advance our great working relationship with Quebec……” and then go on to acknowledge 
“the work the Lake Chamber will be doing, the great work the Vermont Chamber and ACCD are doing….” 
Versus announcing this as a new initiative the Lake Chamber is doing and that nothing else is happening. 
VERY important to set the tone of collaboration with this press release and the Govs talking points. 
 
Pat 
 
 
Patricia Moulton, Secretary 
Agency of Commerce and Community Development 
One National Life Drive 
Deane C. Davis Bldg., 6th Floor 
Montpelier, VT 05620-0501 
802-451-9578 
 

From: Bourgeois, Kiersten  
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 5:02 PM 
To: Miller, Elizabeth; Moulton, Pat 
Cc: Kunin, Lisa; Coriell, Scott; Torti, Tom 
Subject: QC-VT draft KB.docx 
 
Here is a starting point. I would like to add some existing programs that we have with Quebec – like the 
IJC and also some companies that do biz on both sides of the border, like Revision (who I am sure will be 
thrilled with a mention) – to show that we aren’t starting from ground zero. Also wonder if we need to 
better explain that this is a statewide effort?  
 
I will get the Gov’s remarks to you in the AM following our call w/ the Quebec team. 


